
 
 

PAWNEE ROCK ALUMNI ASSOCIATION GATHERINGS, 2013 
 
 
Dear Pawnee Rock Alumni and Friends,  
 
 Memorial Day, May 27, is just around the corner, and the Pawnee Rock Alumni Association 
would like to take this opportunity to inform you of some events.  
  

We will be gathering again at the Pawnee Rock Depot for lunch following the cemetery 
salute at 11:00 a.m.  

 
The other event will be the annual golf meet on August 10, followed by a catered meal in 

Great Bend. Last year, over 100 people attended and we wish to top that this year.  
 
 The particulars:  
  
 WHAT: 18 holes golf and ½ cart rent  
 WHEN: 8:00 a.m., Saturday, August 10 
 WHERE: Stoneridge Country Club, Great Bend 
 COST: approximately $45 
 
 WHAT:  Conversation and catered meal  
 WHEN:  3:00 p.m., conversation 

6:00 p.m., dinner. Meal will be catered by Wheatland Café of Hudson: brisket, 
fried chicken and all trimmings 

 WHERE:  Poolside at the Angus Inn, Great Bend 
 COST:  $20 per person 
 

You do not need to play golf to attend the meal. Reservations must be made for one or both 
events by calling Ed Crosby (620) 285-2365 or Roger Hanhardt (620) 923-5807. Reservations are 
required by August 1. Pay at the door.  

 
Of special interest, note that the Bergthal Mennonite Church is having its celebration on 

Sunday, May 26.  
 
 Also, please help us get the word to as many Pawnee Rock alumni and/or friends as 
possible, by sharing this letter with anyone you can think of.  
 
 We also wish to inform you of an excellent Website, pawneerock.org, maintained by Leon 
Unruh of Alaska. He will be posting information regarding all upcoming alumni events. It is a very 
interesting and informative site.  
 
Hoping to see you,  
 
Pawnee Rock Alumni Association 
Sandra Haun 
Marilyn Haynes 
Glenn Mull  
Vivian Bright. Alumni Emeritus 


